
Come and See Newsletter 

Summer Term 2  

 

This term in RE the children will be exploring ‘Reconciliation’ in class. Please find 

attached an overview of the topic.  

At home, please talk with your children about Reconciliation and talk to them about 

saying sorry and what this means.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Summer Term, the school will be learning about another faith. This term 

the children will be learning about Islam. This will be taught W/C 9th July. Please 

find below the overview for each year group.  

This topic is taken from the RE Scheme ‘Come and See’ recommended by the 

Diocese. It is part of The Catholic Religious Education Directory and part of our 

work on British Values.  

 

RECONCILIATION—INTER-RELATING  

Early Years FRIENDS - Friends of Jesus 

Year 1  BEING SORRY - God helps us choose well   

Year 2  RULES - Reasons for rules in the Christian family 

Year 3  CHOICES - Importance of examination of conscience 

Year 4  BUILDING BRIDGES - Admitting wrong, being reconciled 

  with God and each other 

Year 5  FREEDOM & RESPONSIBILITY - Commandments enable 

  Christians to be free & responsible 

Year 6   HEALING - Sacrament of the Sick 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates  

 

Sunday 17th June- First Holy Communion 10.30am 

Sunday 24th June- First Holy Communion 10.30am 

Friday 29th June- St Peter and Paul, apostles 

We celebrate the lives of these important saints who helped establish the 

Christian Church. 

Sunday 1st July- First Holy Communion 10.30am 

Sunday 8th July- First Holy Communion 10.30am 

Thursday 12th July- Year 3 Certificate Presentation 10am 

 

All Communion Masses will take place at St Stephen’s Church 

 

ISLAM 

Early Years SPECIAL OBJECTS  

Year 1  WHO IS MUHAMMAD? 

Year 2  LIFE AT HOME  

Year 3  PLACES OF WORSHIP- THE MOSQUE  

Year 4  SPECIAL BOOKS- THE QUR’AN 

Year 5  CELEBRATIONS  

Year 6   THE FIVE PILLARS OF ISLAM  

HEALTHY SCHOOLS WEEK 

During our annual healthy schools week (W/C 

26th June) the children will be completing ‘In the 

Beginning’. ‘In the Beginning’ is completed 

annually during healthy schools week and covers 

the primary school requirements for SRE. Each 

year group will complete a different topic which 

builds upon prior learning. The scheme of work is 

approved by the Diocese.  

If you have any questions regarding ‘In the 

Beginning’ please speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  


